
 
 
 
 
 

To all customers, 
Alpago, 30 May 2017 
 

 
Subject : REACH-Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) Declaration form 

 
Declaration 

 
We declare that the information provided is true and complete to the best of our 
knowledge and that we certify all part numbers we supply to our customers are 
compliant with the SVHC Proposed Candidate list, Candidate list and Authorisation 
list outlined in Annex XIV  of the EU REACH regulation (EC 1907/2006) and with any 
of the substance lists outlined in Annex XVII of the EU REACH regulation (EC 
1907/2006). 
Our declaration is updated with list of SVHC published by The European Chemicals Agency 
(ECHA), last update Annex XIV Candidate List of January 2017 (173 Substances). 

  
To assure that the products we supply to all our customers comply to  The European “REACH” 
Regulation No.1907/2006 on the Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation and restriction of 
Chemicals, Dixell, as mandatory condition, asks to all suppliers to provide the evidence of their 
compliance to that directive. All those declarations are regularly updated. 
On the basis of information we received from our suppliers, we declare that our articles do not 
contain the SVHC listed substances in a quantity higher than the 0,1% by the weight. 
 
Dixell S.r.l. understands that it is of the utmost importance to assure registration of substances 
used in the manufacture of our products. However, under the special conditions of registration 
defined in REACH, Dixell S.r.l. products (“articles”) do not need to be registered, since there is no 
“intended release” of substances or preparations associated with them. 
Dixell S.r.l. is currently searching world-wide for the presence of Substances of Very High Concern 
(SVHC’s) in our products pursuant to Annex XIV or its most recent Candidate List. If any SVHC’s 
are discovered in excess of 0.1%, Dixell S.r.l. will communicate this to you, and the elimination or 
authorization of the SVHC will be initiated. 
Dixell S.r.l. is also investigating whether any Restricted Chemicals from REACH Annex XVII are 
present under the special applications guidelines of Annex XVII. If any SVHC’s are discovered we 
will communicate this to you, and the elimination or authorization of the SVHC will be initiated. 
 
The details of our contact person responsible for REACH issues within our company are the 
followings: 
 
Andrea Sperotto | Quality, Environment Health and Safety| 
Emerson Climate Technologies  
Dixell S.r.l. - 32010 Pieve d’Alpago, BL, ITALY |  
Via dell’Industria, 27 
T +39.0437.9833 | F +39.0437.989.313 
andrea.sperotto@emerson.com 
 

 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dixell S.r.l. 
 


